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In response to the May 27th, 2020 Province of Nova Scotia Economy Re-Open Plan, Basketball 
Nova Scotia is working diligently to provide an update to the Basketball community.  
 
Basketball Nova Scotia is in regular contact with the Government of Nova Scotia, Sport Nova 
Scotia and Canada Basketball. All sport organizations are required to create a Return to Play 
Operational Plan that adheres to Public Health recommendations. Canada Basketball and 
Wheelchair Basketball Canada have created a Task Force that will take the lead on developing 
the sport-specific version of this plan, while Basketball Nova Scotia will use this guideline to 
create a plan that works for Nova Scotians.  
  
The safety of our members will remain our number one priority as we continue to navigate 
through this global COVID-19 pandemic. It is critical that our return to play operational plan 
aligns provincially and nationally to ensure the safety of our athletes, coaches, officials and 
volunteers. 
 
Basketball Nova Scotia will circulate this plan to its members via email and through social media 
platforms once it is completed and approved by our board of directors. 
  
Basketball Nova Scotia continues to suspend all programs until further notice. Please continue 
to stay safe and we hope to see you back on the court soon. 
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